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Lower Moreland Township 
M E M O R A N D U M 

 
TO:  Historic Architectural Review Board  
        
FROM: Bob Schadegg, Code Enforcement Officer 
 
SUBJECT: Historic Board Review Agenda- Monday April 4, 2022 at 7:00PM 

 
DATE: March 30, 2022 

22-04 The application of Richard & Karen James, 1659 Biddle Road, Huntingdon Valley, PA 19006 
who seek permission to perform building alterations and site improvements at 2373 
Huntingdon Pike, Huntingdon Valley, PA 19006. The applicants proposed building alterations 
include a covered porch along the building’s Huntingdon Pike façade, new doors and windows 
and interior alterations to facilitate a change of use from insurance office to hair salon. The 
project also proposes a new enlarged parking facility. 

  
A REPRESENTATIVE FOR THE APPLICANT MUST ATTEND THE MEETING.  

   
cc: Board of Commissioners 
 Christopher R. Hoffman, Township Manager 

Richard & Karen James 


